
 
 
 
                                 November 18, 1996 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor 
               Executive Director for Operations 
                /s/ 
FROM:          John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
               Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
SUBJECT:       DRAFT REPORTS RELATED TO THE KEOWEE HYDRO STATION 
               EMERGENCY ELECTRICAL SYSTEM SUPPLY TO THE OCONEE 
               NUCLEAR STATION 
 
 
    During the 436th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards, November 7-9, 1996, the Committee considered the 
subject reports and the licensee's schedule for implementing the 
proposed modifications described in these reports.  The Committee 
decided not to review these reports at this time.  The Committee, 
however, may hear a briefing after the licensee has completed the 
proposed modifications.  
 
Reference:    
Letter dated July 8, 1996, from W. T. Russell, Director, NRR, to 
J.W. Hampton, Vice President, Oconee Site, Duke Power Company, 
Subject: Draft Reports Related to the Keowee Hydro Station 
Emergency Electrical System Supply to the Oconee Nuclear Station 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     J. Mitchell, OEDO 
     E. Jordan, AEOD 
     A. Thadani, NRR 
     F. Hebdon, NRR 
     J. Cortez, RES 
 


